
Attachment A 

The purpose of this memo is to provide recommendations for an appointment to the 
following committees.  
 
Alhambra Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilman Daniel Valenzuela recommends the following for reappointment: 
 
Frank Farina – Mr. Farina works at Renaissance Catering and is a resident of District 5. 
He will serve his sixth term to expire November 19, 2019. 
 
Pamela Fitzgerald – Pamela is the President of the Washington Park Neighborhood 
Association and a resident of District 5. She will serve her fifth term to expire November 
19, 2019. 
 
Chris Oglesby – Mr. Oglesby is a teacher in the Phoenix Union High School District and 
resident of District 5. He will serve his second term expiring in November 19, 2018. 
 
Elizabeth Sanchez – Ms. Sanchez works for the Helios Foundation and resident of 
District 5. She will serve her second term expiring in November 19, 2019. 
 
Deer Valley Village 
Councilwoman Thelda Williams recommends the following for appointment: 
 
Russell Osborne – Mr. Osborne is a retired network engineer and a former member of 
the North Gateway Village Planning Committee. He will serve his first full term, set to 
expire November 19, 2019. 
 
Maryvale Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilman Daniel Valenzuela recommends the following for reappointment: 
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Dwight Amery – Mr. Amery is the President of the Maryvale Revitalization Corporation 
and a resident of District 5. He will serve his seventh term to expire November 19, 2019. 
 
Alvin Battle – Mr. Battle is a real estate broker at Battle Real Estate and a resident of 
District 5. He will serve his second term to expire November 19, 2019. 
 
Gene Derie – Mr. Derie is a resident of District 5. He will serve his third term to expire in 
November 19, 2019. 
 
Charlie Ellis – Mr. Ellis is the founder of Operation Enduring Gratitude and a resident of 
District 5. He will serve his second term to expire in November 19, 2018. 
 
Marvin Rochelle – Mr. Rochelle is retired and a resident of District 5. He will serve his 
second term to expire in November 19, 2018. 
 
Brandon Sirochman – Mr. Sirochman serves as the Regional Executive Director for Live 
Nation and works in District 5. He will serve his seventh term to expire in November 19, 
2018. 
 
Zeke Valenzuela – Mr. Valenzuela is the Senior Manager at Desert Sky Mall and works 
in District 5. He will serve his sixth term to expire in November 19, 2019. 
 
 
North Mountain Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilman Daniel Valenzuela recommends the following for reappointment: 
 
Shannon McBride – Shannon is the Pastor of Community and Fellowship at Open Door 
Fellowship Church and a resident of District 5. She will serve her second term to expire 
November 19, 2019. 
 
 
  


